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  Dream, Believe, Achieve 

 
 
 

Class emails are now up and running and are an effective way of contacting your class teacher. 
Teachers check their class emails every day, and since COVID, they have been an effective and 
quick way to make contact.  However please do not expect teachers  to reply after 5.00pm at 
night when they will go home to their own families. Any emails after this time will be dealt with 
the following day. You will find a  reminder of class email addresses overleaf.  

 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Friday 30th September is a  PD days and 
school will be closed to pupils.   
 
19.10.22    School Photographs 
       24.10.22-28.10.22   Half term 
08.11.22    KS 1 trip to Danby 
18.11.22     Children In Need  
30.11.22     Christmas Fayre  
14.12.22     Y1—Y6 Pantomime visit              
16.12.22     School breaks up for Christmas  
03.01.23    Spring term starts  
 
We have further PD Days on 17.02.23 and 
05.06.23.The school year is on the website  

We are currently looking for a Parent        
Governor to join our school Governing 
Body.    If you are interested in being more 
directly involved in some of the decision 
making for our school, as a Governor then 
please call into the office for an application 
form. Mrs Watson and Mr Simpson, who is 
the Chair of the Governing Body and a 
parent of children at the school would be 
more than happy to answer any questions 
you have about the role.  
There is also further information on our 
school website.  

We have now been back at school for 3 full weeks and the children have really impressed us with 
their enthusiasm for learning in their new years groups and with their attitudes and behaviour.  
We have welcomed     XX  new Reception children into Overfields this year and they have all  
settled in well with our routines and we are very proud of them. Well done everyone on a great 

start to the new year!  
   Today we introduced our new School Council members in assembly. 2 children 
from each class have been voted into the role by their classmates and will  represent 
their year group in our School Council/ Eco council meetings. They will help school 
to make decisions on improving Overfields Primary  and their community, as well as 

discussing and being proactive about wider world issues, such as energy use and recycling.  
 
You will have now received information about our new approach to recording  home reading     
using the Marvellous Me app/ This has been introduced from Reception to Year 6 (excluding the 

Language unit)  and we hope that it makes things easier for parents to note when 
their child has read. It will also free up some of our teaching assistants valuable time 
so that they can support more directly in the classrooms. If you have any questions 
or problems with using the Marvellous Me app please don’t hesitate to contact your 
child’s teacher.  

Mrs Dales, a teaching assistant at Overfields Primary, has added to her role this year by     
supporting school  with attendance and punctuality. She now has the added  job title of            
Pastoral Support Assistant. If a child is not in school, and she is unable to make contact by 
phone, then she may come to the house to check on the reason for absence as part of our 
safeguarding procedures. She will also be able to offer families help with contacts with other 
professionals including Early Help and the School Nurse.  




